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GrowIt!, the social network for gardeners, wants users to think about the wildlife when they’re gardening. 

That’s why they’ve teamed up with the National Wildlife Federation (NWF) to promote the Garden for Wildlife 

program. The social network is working with NWF to help show users they can have a beautiful garden while 

promoting a healthy ecosystem and creating a full habitat in their garden with food, water, shelter and a place 

to raise young. 

They’re asking users to capture photos of critters in their yard and post them to GrowIt! with the hashtag 

#Garden4Wildlife to show others how they can be better stewards of the environment. To learn more, visit 

www.nwf.org/Garden-For-Wildlife.aspx. GP 


